
January 14, 2022
 
Dear Friend of Nebraska History,

In January of last year, the Foundation launched its first grant cycle for the Statewide Grants
Program. In all, 98 applications were received requesting $359,561 in funding for projects totaling
over $1.2 million dollars. $15,605 was granted to 20 organizations in 18 counties in the inaugural
award cycle.

The application for the second round of grants is attached and we invite you to submit a request for
your organization before April 30, 2022. Please complete the PDF and email it to me or print the
PDF, complete it and return it to me at the address below.

Grants should be for core educational, preservation and interpretive purposes. (Please see the
application for examples of the types of grants we will accept.) We will not be accepting requests
for building maintenance, repairs or improvements this year.

If you have any questions, please contact me. We look forward to awarding as many grants as
possible and hope to continue to grow this program over the years.

Thank you for the work that your organization has done, and continues to do, to preserve and
protect Nebraska's history. Your efforts assure that our history will be accessible to all, both now
and in the future.
 
Sincerely,

Sue Quambusch
Special Projects/Grants Coordinator
squambusch@nshsf.org
402-770-0817

DOWNLOAD 2022 STATEWIDE GRANT APPLICATION

DOWNLOAD GRANTEE'S RESPONSIBILITY SHEET

Connect with us on Facebook!

 ​

https://www.nshsf.org
https://www.nshsf.org/statewide-grants-program/
https://files.constantcontact.com/4ab5b80d301/95cfe712-88a2-42b3-8f83-c6ee2acde11b.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/4ab5b80d301/2d54bc32-3a9b-4466-96d4-b3d45d32acde.pdf
https://www.nshsf.org/about-us/
https://www.nshsf.org/projects/
https://www.nshsf.org/donate/
https://www.facebook.com/NebraskaStateHistoricalSocietyFoundation



